
 

 05 October 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
 
Year 7 Resetting following Baseline assessment 
 
We are very proud of how our new Year 7’s and the heart and tenacity they have shown in their first 
two weeks of secondary school.  Initially pupils have been set based on their year 6 SATS results. 
During these first few weeks we have been getting to know them better, this means that we are now 
in a position to adjust the setting based on our teacher’s knowledge of the pupils and the work they 
completed in their baseline assessments. 
 
Pupils will begin lessons in their new sets on Monday 10th October 2022, to support them they will 
be given a copy of their new timetable on Friday 7th October 2022, this means they have the 
weekend to prepare for their new class. Many pupils will remain in the same classes with the same 
expert teachers.  
 
I understand that moving to a new class can be difficult for pupils, however, it is important that 
pupils are in the appropriate class for their ability, where they will be supported to develop to make 
good progress.  
 
 
 
If you have any queries or need any support please email Miss Wallbank the Year 7 Pastoral Leader 
chelsea.wallbank@midlandat.co.uk  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

 
 

Suzi Shepherd 
Vice Principal  
 
 


